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             Initialled _________ 
 

Public Session 
 
Members of the public asked questions and raised concerns regarding works being carried out on the 
Common.  
 
The Minutes 
 
Minutes of an Extraordinary Parish Council Meeting of Broomfield Parish Council held via Zoom video 
conference on Tuesday, 29th September 2020 when the following business was conducted. 
 
Present: Councillors Richard Coate, Alicia Aras, Stephen Hughes and Stephen Tierney 
 
In Attendance: Clare Winter (Clerk) Councillor Bradford, Bill Jenman and 5 members of the public 
 
1. Apologies for absence 

None received. 
 

2. Declaration of members’ interests: 
None received. 

 
3. Election of Chair and Vice Chair 

It was unanimously agreed that Councillor Hughes be elected as Chair and Councillor Aras be 
elected as Vice Chair. 
 

4. Commons Management 
It was agreed that a further site visit be carried out by the Parish Council and an extraordinary 
meeting be held on Tuesday, 13th October to discuss within a public forum. 
 

5. Co-option 
It was unanimously agreed that an advert be placed on the website, Facebook and shared on the 
WhatsApp Group.  Any interested parties would be invited to attend the PC meeting on Tuesday, 
17th November. 
 

6. Clerk Resignation 
The Clerk’s last working day will be the 31st October 2020 and it was unanimously agreed to 
advertise her position on SALC’s website. 
 

The meeting was closed at 20:00. 
 

The next Parish Council Meeting will be on Tuesday, 17th November 2020 at 7 pm. 
 
 
 

 

Signed _____________________________ (Chairman) 17th November 2020. 
  


